Warren County Board of Elections March 23, 2017
Meeting 5:00 PM

MINUTES

LEGAL NOTICE

The meeting of the Warren County Board of Elections was called to order at 5:00 p.m. by Chairman
Robert Stead

The legal notice for this meeting was read by Chairman Stead.

ROLE CALL

Present: Chairman Robert Stead, Secretary Harry Brown, Commissioner Gloria Decker, Commissioner
Charles Boddy, and Board Administrator Bill Duffy. In addition there were 3 guests, Warren County
Clerk, Pat Kolb, Democratic Party Chair Thomas Palmieri, and Republican Chair Douglas Steinhardt.

PUBLIC COMMENT
There was no public comment.

PARTY LINES ON THE PRIMARY BALLOT

Mr. Duffy explained the request of the Freeholders and other to have the ability have a party line on the
Primary Ballot. Pat Kolb explained in detail why it is not possible with the current software. That the
software’s inability to VOID a position so that candidates don’t move in or out of the party line.

This discussion was followed by a short discussion of when new voting machines would be available and
what would their capabilities be?

MOTION TO ADJOURN
Mr. Brown made a motion to adjourn. Mr. Boddy seconded the motion. A voice vote was taken with
the motion passing unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 5:45 P.M.




